
Proposed location of the Supportive Housing in relation to Westmount Junior High School 

 

Westmount Supportive Housing has the largest number of units of projects listed at Supportive Housing :: City of Edmonton 

Proposed 
54 units 
Supportive 
Housing 



Homeward Trust opinion on concentrating participants in buildings 

 

 



Summary: 

 The proposed Supportive Housing in Westmount is located right across the school 
 It has the largest concentration of supportive units listed currently at Edmonton.ca 
 Although Homeward Trust will screen the program participants living in Westmount to ensure 

their fit to the community, they will not be able to do the same for guests and partners of 
their clients 

 Based on Homeward Trust own opinion, concentrating the participants in one building will 
have significantly worse outcome for both program participants and the community 

 

Reason for opposition: 

In the large city like Edmonton, there must be a less risky solution than concentrating a large 
number of supportive units right next to a school as neither the City nor Homeward Trust can 
guarantee that some of the residents and/or their guests will not interact negatively with the 
school children. All it takes to kill a child is a bag of fentanyl left at the school yard 


